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Cheer on Canada in the World Cup this Thursday at City Hall  

Look Company donates World Cup banners to City  
 

(Barrie, ON) – The City of Barrie is inviting residents to City Hall to cheer on Canada in their final 2022 
World Cup game. All are welcome to watch Canada take on Morocco on Thursday, December 1 at 10 
a.m. in the City Hall Rotunda. City Hall is located at 70 Collier Street. Seating will be available, and no 
registration is required. 
 
To celebrate Canada’s men’s team playing in the World Cup for only the second time in history, the 
Look Company has graciously provided the City with banners that include the official FIFA 22 artwork. 
Banners have been installed on the exterior flag poles at City Hall and floor standing banners have 
been installed in the City Hall Rotunda.  
 
The Look Company was selected as a Regional Supporter of the FIFA World Cup Qatar 2022™, in an 
agreement covering North and Central America. The company supplied all of pageantry in Qatar. The 
Look Company offers visual engagement solutions to transform retail and sport environments into 
engaging and memorable brand experiences. The Look Company’s Barrie office is located at 343 
Saunders Road.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Scott LaMantia 
Senior Communications Advisor 
scott.lamantia@barrie.ca  
705-794-0517 
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